
      Livonia Public Schools
District Services

Date:  September 15, 2025

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From:  William Green, Assistant Superintendent of Operation and District Services

Re: Quarterly Dashboard Update Q2 2025

I would like to request the addition of an agenda item to the Committee of the Whole 
Meeting scheduled for September 15, 2025.

Brian Weber of Plante Moran Realpoint and I would like to present the Quarterly 
Dashboard Report to the Board of Education. This report will provide a visual summary 
of key performance indicators (KPIs) and relevant metrics covering the second quarter 
of 2025. It will also include updates on bond projects managed by Plante Moran 
Realpoint.

As a reminder, the schools included in the Summer 2025 Bond Program are:

• Churchill High School
• Grant Elementary
• Buchanan Elementary
• Johnson Upper Elementary School

We look forward to sharing progress and insights with the Board.
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